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Honorable Committee Members: 

 

We strongly oppose SB 611 titled Food for All Oregonians. 

 

As we presume you know, this bill will allow food stamps for non-citizens, migrants 

and others. The state's food stamp program is famous for abuse and adding more 

recipients will just make the program ripe for more abuse. You are asking taxpayers 

to pay for food stamps for a percentage of the populations that provides nothing. You 

will be taking more money out of the pockets of the taxpayers many of which are 

already struggling with the demands of the state.  

 

Do not look at the passing of SB 611 as an opportunity to gain more votes in 

upcoming election cycles. Oppose SB 611 and avoid adding more burden to the 

taxpayers many of whom are already struggling. Do the right thing. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Patricia Michaelson-Duffy 

Dan Duffy 

Cottage Grove, OR 


